
 
 
 

An Equal Employment Opportunity Employer 

Larson Construction Co., Inc. 
Heavy Highway Contractor 

19681 55th Avenue 
Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 

Phone: 715.723.9708  
Facsimile: 715.723.4515 

www.larsonbridgeconstruction.com 
 

To whom it may concern,        September 5th, 2024 
 
        
Re: Notification of Highway Construction Project 
 Bridge #B-10-0396 
 Roadway:  Starks Dr 
 Clark Co 
 
This letter is to notify your office that Starks Road will be closed to traffic from Gorman Ave to 
Sterling Ave from the bridge only starting September 10th.  Construction is anticipated to be 
completed by the beginning of November.  
 
Prior to contacting the government agency normally responsible for maintaining the above-named 
location, it is requested that all reasonable efforts be made to contact one of the following 
individuals, in the order listed below, if emergency maintenance or traffic control signing is 
required. 
 
The contractor is responsible for the maintenance during the period of construction; however, if 
an unsafe or dangerous condition develops on the project and none of the following can be 
reached, then contact the normal maintaining authority. 
 
24-hour Traffic Control   Contact    Phone Number 
Rent – A – Flash            Matt Buttke                            715-571-1344   
  
Prime Contractor 
Larson Construction Co Inc   Erik Pekol    715-382-3954 
 
Project Leader 
Corre       Tom Harding   715-271-7520 
    
Project Manager 
REI      Eric Johnson   715-551-0329 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erik Pekol 
Larson Construction Co Inc 
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